
10 Important Safety and Security Guidelines 

We are constantly striving to improve upon all aspects of safety and security here 
at Princeton Day School. Our goal is to ensure that this space is a safe one to 
encourage learning and growth for our students.  

Please adhere to the following items to help our entire Community — students, 
parents, caregivers, faculty and staff:  

• Drive slowly at all times. The campus speed limit is 10 mph.  
• Follow the traffic control in place at drop off and pick up times.  
• Pull all the way forward to allow your fellow drivers room and to ease back-

ups.  
• Use hands-free devices so you can concentrate on the roadway in front of 

you and to ensure the safety of children near or in the roadway.  
• Pull over and stop when possible instead of circling the loop, which leads to 

congestion.  
• Use the painted crosswalks when crossing the roadways.  
• Do not leave your car in the fire lane without a driver. This can result in 

large fines for the School and you. The lane needs to be clear in case of an 
emergency.  

• Use properly marked/designated parking spaces.  
• ALL visitors need to sign in at reception each day and wear a visitor’s 

badge. This is for everyone’s protection. We need to know you have 
legitimate business inside the school. Upper School students need their 
access card at all times to get into the building.  

• If you are inside the building, do not open any exterior door for anyone. 
Direct them to the main entrance/reception.  

All of these measures are meant to keep the building and students secure 
and safe. Please help us reach our goal of maintaining a secure and safe 
environment. Your children are important to us! Feel free to contact me if 
you have any questions or concerns at 609-924-6700 ext. 1420 or at 
rtoole@pds.org.  

Robert K. Toole 
Director of Safety and Security  

 


